Barcelona 6 November 19866

Mr, John E. Raymond
Director U.S. Navy European
Research Contracts Program
Shell Building

47 Rue Cantersteen
Brussels, Belgium

Your Ref:l2CiJeriedk
3920/1

Dear Sir,

Thank you for your letter of 10 October. But I beg to
state however that the payment you anounce has not yet, for the
moment, reached.my hands

I am,

Yours sincerely
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